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Hood River Electric Coop have not made any changes to our Wildfire Mitigation Plan In June of 2022.
 
 
Thanks,
 
Brian Sharr
Line Superintendent

Hood River Electric & Internet Co-op
3521 Davis drive
PO Box 125
Odell,OR. 97044-0125
Ph:541-436-5021
Fax:541-354-2229
Email:brians@hoodriver.coop                                 
Monday – Thursday, 7:00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m.
Closed on Fridays
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